
Greetings Parents of 2022-23 Eighth and Ninth Grade Students,


One of OPA's  traditions is a fall trip to a fabulous place.   This year we will be 
going to the California Redwoods September 12-17.   All interested 8th and 
9th grade students are invited to attend.    The cost will be about $350 per 
student and about $100 for parents.    The group will be camping at Sue-meg 
State Park.  We will cook outdoors and everyone will prepare their own meals. 
  We will be traveling in private vehicles and will need parents to drive.    I will 
reimburse gas costs for those who drive but will not be able to pay mileage.   
Exact details of the trip are still being worked out.


Here is a tentative timeline:

• 8/25: Parent Info Mtg for the Redwoods trip, 5:30 p.m.  Room 201   For 

all parents who have questions about the Redwoods trip

• 8/30: REQUIRED Service Project for ALL 8th and 9th graders interested 

in going on the Redwoods trip, 3:30-5:30.  Meet in school lobby at 3:30 
and pick students up in front of the school at 5:30  


• 9/1:  Parent Driver/Rider  Mtg.  5:30 p.m.  Room 201   For all parents 
who will be attending the Redwoods trip


• 9/8:  Final Participant Mtg  3:15 p.m.  Room 204  For all students 
attending the Redwoods trip   


• 9/12-17:  Redwoods Field Trip


If you and your student are interested in attending the Redwoods Field Trip 
with us, save the date and start saving money.    If you have questions,  email 
me at thislop@ogdenprep.org.


Whaaaaa-whooooo!


Teresa Hislop

mailto:thislop@ogdenprep.org

